
 
 

Practice participation in research 

 
As a Practice, we feel that research is essential for progress in healthcare and is of 
considerable benefit to individual patients and the public as a whole. We regularly take part in 
research studies with the help of experienced NHS staff who search medical records for 
people who might be suitable so that we can write to them asking if they are interested  in 
taking part.  
 

No personal identifiable data is removed from the NHS or provided to any researchers 

without specific consent from patients. 

 

Patients have the right to opt out of being contacted about research studies. Please let the 

reception staff or your GP know if you wish to opt out. 

 

If you have any questions, please ask to speak to the Practice Manager : 
 
Name: Marguerite McLean 
Tel: 0141 429 2626 
Email: ggc.gp52128clinical@nhs.scot 
 

To access the full NHS Greater Glasgow & Clyde Data Protection & Privacy statement 
please go to: 
 
https://www.nhsggc.scot/patient-visitor-faqs/data-protection-privacy/ 
  
 
 
 

       
 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fpatient-visitor-faqs%2Fdata-protection-privacy%2F&data=05%7C02%7CSuzy.Robertson%40glasgow.ac.uk%7Cfc9b1ed4fa554c1a644908dca738914a%7C6e725c29763a4f5081f22e254f0133c8%7C1%7C0%7C638569108587947145%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qcZbPZgLq9kw%2B707cS5ekQrVitW%2FbQRLG3JzNMwdc6U%3D&reserved=0

